
Round Table Executive Board Meeting 
October 11, 2006, Noon 

Round Table Room, Harrington House 
  

 
President Linda Klatt called the meeting to order and offered the opening prayer.   
 
Officer Reports: Judy Maggard, Vice President thanked everyone for their great response that 
helped make the membership tea a success.  
 
Anna Kay Hollon-Harris, Corresponding Secretary, reported that a group is reviewing Round 
Table stationery options needs for letterhead in addition to the cards. 
 
Joyce Miller, Recording Secretary, read the minutes for the September 14 meeting and they 
were approved as read.  
 
Betsy Willis, Treasurer was not present. 
 
Linda Cates, Parliamentarian,  reported that the by-laws, previously approved by the 
Executive Board, passed by vote from the membership taken at the Tea: 
(1)  To make the Round Table Vice President an ex-officio member of the Membership 
Committee. 
(2)  To replace the Young Families Committee with a standing Young Families Interest Group. 
  
Paulette Edwards, Publicity Coordinator, reported that media coverage had been gracious. 
 
Marilyn Eichelberger and Carol Schuetz, Co-Historians, had no report. 
 
Committee Reports: 
Chris Wilkins, Anniversary Celebration Chair, was not present. 
 
Anita Rolf, Budget Committee Chair, was not present. 
 
Lu Treadwell, Courtesy Chair, sent a condolence on behalf of Round Table to the Newsome 
family on the loss of their grandchild. 
 
Sandy Bennett, Electronic Communication Chair, had no report 
 
Royce Goforth, Co-Hostess Chair with Ann Bradley, distributed sheets to sign up for food for 
the Christmas lunch. 
 
Kay O’Brien, Co-Chair for Interest Group with Judy Schmeltekopf, reported that some 
members are still signing up for interest groups. 
 
Laurie Wilson, International Dinner Chair, gave details for the event on November 7.  
Members are needed to host tables for 275. 



 
Lois Ferguson, Membership Chair, reported that membership was at 219 with an attainable 
goal of 250. 
 
Lu Price, Co-Newcomer Chair with Jeanette Jean, invited Executive Board members to meet 
and consider options for next year. 
 
Leigh Ann Marshall, Newsletter Chair, thanked those who met the October 15th deadline for 
articles in the fall issue of the newsletter. 
 
Tricia Tolbert, Nominating Chair, discussed whether the slate of new officer should be 
presented in January or February. 
 
Martha Lou Scott, Program Chair, had no report. 
 
Madelyn Jones, Scholarship Fundraising Chair, reported that 230 calendars had been sold. 
She invited recommendations for special marketing ideas to see the bulk of the calendars. 
 
Judy Lusk, Style Show Chair, requested to advertise in the newsletter for models interested in 
participating in the style show. The discussion of the cost for tickets to include the scholarship 
donation continued. 
 
Lois Myers, Telephone Chair, had no report. 
 
Ali Abercrombie, Yearbook Chair, reported that yearbooks that were not picked up at the tea 
were in sent the mail. 
 
Announcement: 
Ann Bradley reported on the offer of a gift to Round Table of stained glass that was in First 
Baptist Church, Quanah, Texas. President Linda Klatt responded that she would review steps to 
receive and acknowledge gifts. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 12:50 p.m.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
___________________ 
Joyce Miller 
Recording Secretary 
 
 
 
Approved: _______________________________________ 
                Date 
 
 



 


